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RESULT FOR SPEED LIMIT REVIEW OF APPROACHES TO 
HAWKESBURY VEHICULAR FERRY CROSSINGS 

 
 
Hawkesbury drivers who use vehicular ferry crossings at Lower Portland, Sackville, Webbs 
Creek and Wisemans Ferry will soon be subject to a new 10km/h Shared Zone Speed Limit. 
 
The change comes following a comprehensive review of speed limits conducted by Roads 
and Maritime Services at vehicular ferry approaches across NSW. 
 
Member for Hawkesbury Robyn Preston has welcomed the change as a win for Hawkesbury 
road users and pedestrians: 
 
“When it comes to our roads and waterways, both driver and pedestrian safety is a key focus 
in Hawkesbury, as it should be for every electorate across New South Wales” Ms Preston 
said. 
 
Roads and Maritime regularly reviews speed limits and monitors for changes in these 
factors. Key objectives of reviews are to maximise safety for all road users while ensuring 
movement of goods and people. 
 
The new limit will apply to both approaches to each Ferry, as well as on the ferry docks and 
is due to be implemented on Wednesday 15 May 2019. 
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